
From: SSP Manager <stopsprawlpeel@gmail.com>
Sent: April 13, 2022 10:49 PM
To: ZZG-COUNCIL
Cc: mayorbrown@brampton.ca; Rowena Santos; Paul Vicente; doug.whillans@brampton.ca; 

Palleschi, Michael; jeff.bowman@brampton.ca; Medeiros, Martin; 
charmaine.williams@brampton.ca; Pat Fortini; harkirat.singh@brampton.ca; Gurpreet Dhillon; 
Crombie, Bonnie; Stephen Dasko; Pat Mullin; Fonseca, Chris; Kovac, John; Parrish, Carolyn; Starr, 
Ron; Dipika Damerla; Mahoney, Matt; Saito, Pat; McFadden, Sue; Carlson, George

Subject: Communication: Council must decide what they truly value.

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Completed

For Council's consideration: 

More and more residents, policy experts and organizations are speaking up in favour of no Urban Boundary expansion and a 
delay in approval of the Official Plan, here in Peel, and across Southern Ontario. It is in this region's best interest, in light of a 
hotly contested provincial election, with clear differences in party policy positions, that this Council take a "sober second 
thought" on the Official Plan as it is presented today, before rushing approval.  

Article via The Pointer : https://thepointer.com/article/2022-04-14/as-urban-expansion-threatens-peel-s-last-natural-
stronghold-councillors-must-decide-what-they-truly-value  

Article via The Narwhal: https://thenarwhal.ca/peel-region-sprawl-farmland/ 

Article via The Toronto Star: https://www.thestar.com/news/gta/2022/03/25/how-no-sprawl-groups-are-defying-doug-fords-
growth-plan-for-the-gtha.html 

Sincerely, 
-- 
The Stop Sprawl Peel team 
Caledon, Brampton, Mississauga residents 
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